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Comments: As a concerned citizen and lover of the outdoors, I am happy to see that reconstruction of the

Emerald Lake shelter is being considered at the present time to enable better conditions for hikers and

emergency personnel at Mt. Timpanogos. Thank you for your efforts.  My family and I support you

wholeheartedly!
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